
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 2:54 AM
To: Je vacation
Subject: GIV deal

Jeffrey

Gary is under the impression the buyers pilots and Maintenance person that w=ll view in Paris will be coming from North Africa possibly, Gary is plannin= to speak to buyer tomorrow since Gary is getting passport copies for the P=ris viewing.

Buyers are speaking with Jacinda at AEROTitle to discuss escrow.,

1-Should Gary tell the buyers your \$3.495M counter conditions as you mention=d?

2-Or should Darren sign the LOI?

3-or give Verbal commitment at \$3.1M to buyers and let the view the plane if=they agree to travel to Paris without a signed LOI?

Just some options?

Pls advise?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">
<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>
<integer>329513</integer>
<key>date-last-viewed</key>
<integer>0</integer>
<key>date-received</key>
<integer>1536116180</integer>
<key>flags</key>
<integer>8590195717</integer>
<key>remote-id</key>
<string>850963</string>

</dict>
</plist>